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Certificates 
Teachers appreciate those students who work hard, do 
well at school or do good things for others. To show that 
teachers notice when students do well either 
academically or socially, teachers have awarded them 
certificates.  
 

19 April 
Reception: Khalifa 
Year 1: Renad 
Year 2 ICT: Amna  
Year 3 ICT: Dana  
Year 4: Mostafa  
Year 6 Mad Minute: Afnan and Nikhilesh 
 

BSB Sports Day 
The house teams of BSB gathered to participate in our 
annual sports day held on Thursday, 12 April. The day 
started with House teams moving from station to station 
trying to score as many points as they could for their 
team.  
 The next event was the races. Boys and girls from 
each year group raced against each other and times 
were recorded. All students earned points for their 
house teams: 1st – 4 points; 2nd – 3 points; 3rd – 2 points; 
and 1 point for participating. The results were: 

 

There was also a relay race where students passed a 
baton to each other as they raced around the pitch. 
While there were no points for house teams, this was a 
fun event for runners and the audience. The winning 
teams for the relay race were: 
 
 
 
 

Girls Boys 

Dana Y3 Fatma Y4 Osama Y3 Mostafa Y4 

Rimas B Y5 Yomna Y6 Zaid Y5 Nikhilesh Y6 
 

At the end of the day, all points were added. The team 
with the most points was declared the winner for Sports 
Day 2018. 
 

 Blue Red Green Yellow 

Part A Points 232 264 267 294 

Part B Points 36 49 33 27 

Total Points 268 313 300 321 
 

Congratulation goes to the Yellow Team for winning 
Sports Day 2018. Well done, everyone! 
 

We must thank the parents who attended our Sports 
Day. Your support is greatly appreciated.  
 
Upcoming Assemblies 

 Arabic: Thursday, 3 May 

 Year 3: Thursday, 10 May 
 

Parent-Teacher Conferences 
On Saturday, BSB will be having Parent-Teacher 
Conferences. You should have already booked a time to 
see your child’s teacher. Please be prompt for your 
meeting.  
 

World Labour Day 
The school will be closed for World Labour Day next 
Tuesday, 1 May. School opens on Wednesday  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Remember: Check out newsletters and school photos on the school’s website         
www.britishschoolbenghazi.org 

 Winner of the Boys Winner of the Girls 

Nursery Moftah Zainab 

Reception Osed Farida 

Year 1 Mohamed Fouziyah 

Year 2 Muwayyid Amna 

Year 3 Osama Alia 

Year 4 Mostafa Lena 

Year 5 Zaid Mira 

Year 6 Thabit Yomna 

 

BSB NEWSLETTER 
 

 

 

 

http://www.britishschoolbenghazi.org/

